
Halloween Disco:
Thank you all for attending the ‘Spooky Spectacular!’ - it was a fantastic night and the costumes were 
amazing! We raised a total of £539.09.

Joining the PTA:
We are always keen to welcome new parents to join the PTA. You do not have to attend meetings. There 
are a variety of ways you can help out e.g. selling tickets, helping at events. We all want our children to 

remember these experiences & events so let’s make them the best they possibly can be!

Spending of money raised:
We want to ensure that parents see where the money raised is being spent. If you have any suggestions 

or ideas, contact us via email and we can discuss with Mr Longworth. 

At the end of last school year, £900 was given to EYFS so they can upgrade their equipment. 

We have also been in discussions about upgrading the KS2 reading books which is long overdue! So we 
will keep you posted!
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Any questions, you can always ask Heather or Ashleigh

Or email us: as.parent.forum@gmail.com
Or join our Facebook group - ‘Parents of All Saints Primary School’

Upcoming Events...

Christmas Cards - forms need to be returned by Monday 11th (You can give 

them to us or your class teacher) Purchase your cards via this website: 
www.cauliflowercards.co.uk. For every item sold, the school will receive a 
commission payment to help fund future events!

You need to enter the unique code on the form given to you earlier this 
week.

11/11/24

Grinch Movie Night 3:15pm - 5:15pm - £3 Wednesday 27/11/24

Non-uniform Day - in exchange for a small unused gift donation (Elfridges) Friday  29/11/24

‘Elfridges’ - Children can purchase a small gift (£1-£2) for their parent/s Friday 6/11/24

Previous Events...

Other...


